
 

 

From: Sarah Warwicker Sent: 20 November 2018 14:55 
To: enquiries, Hilary Frank 
 
 Subject: Saltash Youth Laureate Competition? 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am the school librarian at Saltash Community School. I have recently enrolled popular Children’s 
author Chris Higgins as our Patron of Reading to promote reading and literacy within the school. 
We have been looking at projects that we could do that would involve the wider community as well 
as the school and our Patron of Reading. We have come up with the idea of possibly running a 
Saltash Youth Laureate Competition. The organisation Literature Works are willing to support the 
idea as they have with the Plymouth Youth Laureate programme in conjunction with Plymouth City 
Council. Saltash Library have also confirmed that they would like to be involved if we go ahead and 
they can promote to the home-schooled children and children that attend school out of the area as 
well as possibly hosting an awards ceremony. I have attached a copy of the Plymouth Laureate 
competition so you can see a rough idea of what we had in mind. 
I wanted to know if you would like to be involved in any way or would be able to promote/support 
the programme or even help towards a prize for the competition. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards 
Sarah   
 

Sarah Warwicker 

Library Manager 
Saltash.net community School 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 


